
 

 

           14th May 2025 
           Our ref: HEB/hsa 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted that your daughter will be joining us at St Bernard’s Catholic School in 
September 2025. As part of our warm welcome, we would like to invite you and your family to our 
Annual School Fete on Saturday 5th July 2025. 
 
This year’s fete is extra special as it is being held during the Year of Faith, a time for our 
community to come together in celebration and service. The event also supports a very practical 
and important cause—we are raising funds for a canopy to keep the girls dry while queuing at 
break and lunchtime. 
 
The fete promises to be a fantastic day with something for everyone: 
 
      Delicious BBQ and refreshments 
         Beer tent 
        Inflatables and games 
      A chance to meet staff, older students, and other new Year 6 families 
 
It’s a great opportunity for your daughter to begin making friendships and feeling part of the St 
Bernard’s community before the school year starts. 
 
We really hope you can join us! 
 
With best wishes, 
 

 
 
Helen Barnes 
Deputy Headteacher 
St Bernard’s High School 
Milton Road 
Westcliff 
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